
It is really critical that we give priority to maintaining and increasing the safety of our 

highway infrastructure and adding transit, bike and pedestrian capacity. It is also 

important to mitigate past injustice by adding the Rose Quarter freeway caps. You 

should absolutely NOT increase the problems for future generations by adding freeway 

lanes. Tolls and HO/T lanes can be much more effective at relieving congestion than 

more disastrous highway widening. It is a much quicker and better solution for moving 

both people and freight using existing capacity. Please do the sensible thing! 

Bill Scott 


